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Clean vehicle program: I believe the all electric vehicles by 2035 is too aggressive an expectation.
Reliable technology needs to be established first and that has not been achieved.
Our infrastructure is currently inadequate to charge the volume of electric vehicles that would exist
by then, plus the vehicles themselves are not reliable in this northern half of the country, plus new
and better tech may be inhibited from coming to fruition because of these regulations.


